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Thank you to Edge Imaging for working with Roywood students and staff to take 
wonderful class photos and retake photos. Thank you to photographer Vince for being 
so kind and patient with the students!

We are looking forward to seeing the class photos for this school year!

Appreciation



Upcoming Events
● Nov. 30th - Basketball Demonstration for students with New Horizon Basketball in PM
● Dec. 1st - Roywood Spirit Wear Orders Due - School CashOnline or Paper Order Form
● Dec. 1st - Early French Immersion Applications Close (see information below)
● Dec. 5th - School Advisory Council Meeting @ 8:45 a.m. in the staffroom (coffee & tea served)
● Dec. 6th - Raise a Reader Virtual Session (please see information below)
● Dec. 8th - P.A. Day (no school for students)
● Dec. 15th - Pasta Lunch for Students (order details to follow at a later date)
● Dec. 19th - Winter Holiday Concern in the PM (family members welcome!)
● Dec. 21st - Holiday Movie Afternoon - Kernels Popcorn Fundraiser 

The school bell rings at 8:40am! Please make sure to be at school on time as a lot of literacy and 
numeracy lessons are taught in the morning. If your child is going to be late or                       
absent from school at any time, please call Mrs. De Silva in the office to let                                         
her know or leave a message on the school answering machine.



Reporting Student Absences

Thank you for reporting student absences 
daily. We ask that you please call the school 
before the start of the day (before 8:30am) 
when you know that your child will be absent 
from school on any particular day. 

This is very helpful for us and stops safe 
arrival system from calling you multiple times 
a day. Thank you so much - we appreciate 
your cooperation!

Roywood Safe Arrival # 416-395-2830



School News



Roywood Spirit Wear
Hoodies & Tee Shirts

Do you want to represent Roywood by wearing school colours? Now 
is your chance!

We are pleased to offer hooded sweatshirts and tee shirts in a 
variety of colours!

Please take a look at the flyer for more information. Orders can be 
placed on School CashOnline or the Paper Order Form (on purple 
paper)

Hooded sweatshirts are $35.00 each!

Tee shirts are $15.00 each!

Show your Roywood Pride and place your order 
on or before                                               
December 1st!



Roywood Spirit Wear
Hoodies & Tee Shirts

Do you want to represent Roywood by wearing school colours? Now 
is your chance!

We are pleased to offer hooded sweatshirts and tee shirts in a 
variety of colours!

Please take a look at the flyer for more information. Orders can be 
placed on School CashOnline or the Paper Order Form (on purple 
paper)

Hooded sweatshirts are $35.00 each!

Tee shirts are $15.00 each!

Show your Roywood Pride and place your order 
online or send your order and cash into your 
teacher on or before December 1st!



Cookie Friday’s
YUM!

Starting in December, we will be having 
cookie Fridays as a school fundraiser. 
Individually wrapped cookies will be sold 
on Fridays to students for $2.00 each. 
Different variety of peanut free cookies will 
be sold - flavors will be announced in our 
News Online and X account for the 
following week.

For cookie ingredients, please use the 
link below:
https://terracottacookies.com/school-c
ookie-program/cookie-ingredients/ 

https://terracottacookies.com/school-cookie-program/cookie-ingredients/
https://terracottacookies.com/school-cookie-program/cookie-ingredients/


Popcorn & A Movie
Thursday, December 19th

On Thursday, December 19th, the school 
will be hosting a movie afternoon for the 
students. We will watch a movie and enjoy 
Kernels Popcorn. Popcorn purchases will 
be used as a school fundraiser.

More information to come!

Stay tuned! 



School CashOnline - ACTION ITEM 

Roywood PS is going CASHLESS. Please take some time to create an                                                    account 
in School CashOnline to be able to pay for field trips,                                                                      special 
lunches, spirit wear and any other school items while                                                                           your child 
is at Roywood PS.

All of the TDSB is moving towards becoming cashless schools so that children do not have to bring money 
to school (with the chance of it getting lost), schools do not have to hold a lot of money (with a chance of 
it getting lost) and to keep up with the ever changing times of the world. 

Please use the following link to create your account today! 

School Cash Online Links:
https://tdsb.schoolcashonline.com/
School Cash Online - Sign Up Instructions

https://tdsb.schoolcashonline.com/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12-FuPNAmHKC99vGmFC7Ac8kb3321F7pM/view


Follow along 
with us this 

month as we 
learn New 
Ways for 

November 
with 

Happiness 
and 

Kindness 
activities!



This Week @ Roywood PS



This week our lovely Ms. Dani was 
presented with a Certificate of 
Appreciation for all her work leading the 
Student Nutrition Program. Each day      
Ms. Dani goes shopping for food and 
prepares nutritious meals for students to 
enjoy! She has been doing this for over 10 
years!

Congratulations Ms. Dani!!!

We appreciate you and all your do for 
Roywood PS!







The Grade ½ teaching team has been 
attending professional learning sessions on 
how to teach math. Ms. Balkaran and       
Mrs. Kumar have been learning about 
different strategies that students use to solve 
math problems and have been trying different 
techniques to support student learning!



Continued Learning for All
Students, Families & Staff



School Improvement Planning @ Roywood PS

We are focusing on including more student voice into classroom programing and throughout the 
school. Some of the ways that we are doing this is through:

- Offering student choice in presentation formats
- Virtual announcements each day with students included
- Sharing resources and books that are representative of the Roywood school community
- Listening to using student opinion on intramural ideas, graduation ideas, classroom setup, etc.
- And more…

We are also focusing on classroom environment to help us use the walls in our classrooms as a 
third teacher. Some of the ways that we are doing this is through:

- Learning goals and success criteria posted on walls for students to know and understand
- Creating print rich environments for students to learn from
- Including many faces and images of people from many different cultural backgrounds
- And more…



Community News



Roywood has partnered with the Wynford Group to help us with 
Building Character, Building Success.

Please watch this video with your children to learn more about respect!

https://wynfordtwg.com/
http://www.buildcharacterbuildsuccess.com/
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=__jHGYyeQAw


Early French Immersion

Applications close on December 1st.

If you have a child who will be entering 
Junior Kindergarten next year 

(September 2024) and you want to 
immerse them in french language 

learning, please use the link to apply and 
get more information!

https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Elementary-School/School-Choices/Frenc
h-Programs/Application-Process/Early-French-Immersion 

https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Elementary-School/School-Choices/French-Programs/Application-Process/Early-French-Immersion
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Elementary-School/School-Choices/French-Programs/Application-Process/Early-French-Immersion
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Elementary-School/School-Choices/French-Programs/Application-Process/Early-French-Immersion


Raise a Reader

Please click on the flyer or scan the QR code 
to register for the last session this year!

https://tdsb-ca.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ
0qdOisrj8tHd2YI-bGZZv3IXBC8g_OZtMD#/re

gistration 

https://tdsb-ca.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0qdOisrj8tHd2YI-bGZZv3IXBC8g_OZtMD#/registration
https://tdsb-ca.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0qdOisrj8tHd2YI-bGZZv3IXBC8g_OZtMD#/registration
https://tdsb-ca.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0qdOisrj8tHd2YI-bGZZv3IXBC8g_OZtMD#/registration
https://tdsb-ca.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0qdOisrj8tHd2YI-bGZZv3IXBC8g_OZtMD#/registration


After-School Leisure 
Program for Students 

with Autism in        
Grades 4-10.

Please click on the 
description to see the 

full letter and 
registration information.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1X_IMTOjDXp9EAa3_isyKniNuoGAijEa_/edit




Anti-Bullying Resources

Please click on the 
pictures to see more 

information.

https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Elementary-School/Supporting-You/Bullying
https://www.ontario.ca/page/bullying-we-can-all-help-stop-it#section-11
https://kidshelpphone.ca/get-info/what-bullying/


https://tdsb-ca.zoom.us/j/92299164503?pwd=ZWpzVldpYXdUUEJXQVRzZGVlekNodz09
https://tdsb-ca.zoom.us/j/99526112098?pwd=OTRna0UvSEpZeEFhb1dBajJkQ2pPdz09


TDSB Social Workers

Virtual Community Fair

Please click on the flyer to join the 
meeting.

See flyer information for more details.

https://teams.microsoft.com/dl/launcher/launcher.html?url=%2F_%23%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%3Ameeting_MGI5ZTgwMDAtNzBhNi00MTNjLTg4Y2MtMmEyOTZmNjdhZTE4%40thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%2522c4d72b4d-8155-4a90-9155-7705148c41ca%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%2522a2b8c1c2-6fe7-406b-9ad5-26e2b96cbdaa%2522%257d%26anon%3Dtrue&type=meetup-join&deeplinkId=92c6f27e-0556-4af5-86e9-330ca5b0537d&directDl=true&msLaunch=true&enableMobilePage=true&suppressPrompt=true


Roywood EarlyON Contact Info:
Phone: 416-395-2830
Mon. to Fri. 8:30am - 12:00pm



Connecting with the School
Office Hours 8:00am - 4:00pm 

Office Administrator

Patricia-Anne De Silva

E-Mail
Patricia-Anne.DeSilva@tdsb.on.ca

Telephone
416-395-2830

General E-Mail
RoywoodPS@tdsb.on.ca

Website
https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/roywood/

Twitter
https://twitter.com/TDSB_RoywoodPS
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mailto:RoywoodPS@tdsb.on.ca
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